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From the New Marlborough Police Department: 

 

Over the weekend there were a series of car break-ins and stolen motor vehicles in the Clayton/Ashley 

Falls, and Canaan, Connecticut areas.  There is still one stolen vehicle at large, NY Reg FRN3722, a 

2018 Audi Grey in color. One vehicle was recovered in Southfield, another was recovered in 

Waterbury, CT. 

  

Sheffield Police and Mass State Police are conducting investigations on the car break-ins in Ashley 

Falls.  

 

As always please lock vehicles, residences, and report any suspicious activity.  Anyone with any 

information regarding these events is urged to come forward and report any information.  The New 

Marlborough Police Department Office number is (413) 229-8161. 

 

Thank you. 

 


